
Karting Chair Report 
 
As I step away from my role a karting director, I can reflect on the year gone by and say that it was most challenging, 
from CASC-OR finally starting to pay attention to the karting scene to the two race tracks in the Ottawa area who 
cater to various levels of karting, being introductory level or more experienced. A lot of on track racing, bench racing 
and a great level of enjoyment by all that were involved. The next year looks like ongoing evolution of the karting 
scene under CASC-OR and I wish everyone success in the pursuit of the maximum amount of track time and 
participation. 
Regards 

Paul D. Swinwood 

 
 


